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Super Bowl Fun
Earlier in the week the below message came from Bishop Burbidge. Very fun!

A reminder that regardless of outcome, Holy Spirit IS closed on Monday, February 13th
as a result of the tremendous support of this year's Booterthon fundraiser.

Should the Eagles win - we will look at the calendar and pick an additional day.

Dear School Leaders,
 
It is my hope that you had a very blessed Catholic Schools Week. I had the
opportunity to visit a few of our schools last week and had some fun talking with
students about the Super Bowl and, of course, the Eagles (Some of my brother
priests have humorously told me that “I have no shame!” When it comes to the
Eagles, they may be right!)
 
My sense is that quite a few students in our schools are, like me, all-in for the
Eagles. Building on that energy, I make the following simple proposal:
 
If you have some of your faculty, staff and students rooting for the Eagles, and the

https:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6SosmpnWET4


Eagles win, a bishop’s holiday for this semester will be granted to your school.
 
Should anyone need assistance learning the Eagles fight song, it is available
here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6SosmpnWET4 
 
Of course, this proposal is meant to be fun and bring some additional excitement to
the Super Bowl.
 
Know of my deep gratitude for your faithful witness and dedicated service.

Bishop Burbidge

Want to learn the Eagles fight song? Click above.

GRANDPARENTS DAY IS TOMORROW!
WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING EVERYONE!

February 10th
is

GRANDPARENTS DAY at Holy Spirit School!
9:00 AM Mass (in the church) followed by a reception

Grandparents and their grandchildren should arrive together in time for the 9:00 am Mass and
go directly to the church.

Any student who will not have a guest that day should arrive at school at regular time and those

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6SosmpnWET4


students will attend Mass with their homeroom.

After Mass all grandparents and their grandchildren are invited to attend a reception in the
gymnasium where we will have a breakfast "treat" and a planned activity.

Grandparents and grandchildren will also have the opportunity to attend the Book Fair in the
library, if that is something they would like to do.

While preparing for the current academic year, Holy Spirit was faced with the challenge
of revamping the school's hot lunch program. In order to conform to the advice of the
Diocesan Chancery Offices, the parish/school no longer rents out the kitchen space to a
catering company and thus, after interviews with several companies, entered into a year-
long arrangement with School Eatery to provide student lunches.

The platform used by School Eatery is similar to those of other companies in the same
industry (Yay Lunch; Fairfax Food Service) and pricing was found to be similar.

We know the change was a big one for our returning families and got off to a bit of a
rocky start. Having settled into the year and new platform, and as said at the start of the
year, we are seeking feedback from the parent community about the experience with
School Eatery in order to guide us in discussions with the company and for future
decisions regarding a hot lunch program.

Responses will be collected from Thursday, February 9 - Thursday, February 16, 2023.

Thank you for your participation.

Hot Lunch Program
Survey

February 16 is the next PTO Spirit Gear day.

Monday, February 20th is also a no school day for Presidents Day.

February 22 is Ash Wednesday. We will attend Mass at 10:15 am.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScrEkVerpsV_5vO_6WX5qCZhKZrlYcttBqb3VcEDH1h7ZsMfQ/viewform?usp=sf_link










-Maureen Ashby
Principal

Upcoming Events:

February 5th – 10th – Book Fair, our school library will receive 25% of all sales!!

February 28th – Panera Bread Fundraiser! See the flyer below.

April 29th – Art Show Sign-up. See the flyer below.

April 29th – Talent Show Volunteers Needed! See the flyer below.

PTO Meeting: The February PTO meeting will be on February 21, 2022, at 6:30 pm. This is a
great opportunity to learn about upcoming events, meet fellow parents, and to get involved.
Additionally, the meeting attendance counts towards the PSSC hours. This will be an online
meeting. The link for the meeting is as follows
:
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/87077053723?
pwd=SkJiMEdsWHcvKzdVZC9qN09GdlgrZz09 
Meeting ID: 870 7705 3723        Passcode: 483688



Connect1:  

If you need more assistance with Connect 1 you can either contact Tom Fields at
PTOPSSC@holyspiritflames.org or visit https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/gmgujg6pp     



CHECK CONNECT 1 FOR VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES



PTO Board 2022 - 2023
 

President - Christine Ploschke - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Trevor Lowing - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Danielle Hetzler - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Lee Conroy - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

 
Volunteer Coordinator - Mary Sonnen - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org

Fundraising Coordinator - Toni O'Neill - PTOVPDevelopment@holyspiritflames.org
Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoordinator@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the Diocese in
order to perform recess duty and to volunteer in activities where students are present.

Parish Happenings!

Community Happenings!

FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "February 9, 2023" on the website. For
your convenience, some flyers are repeated.

Family
Folder
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School Flyers:

1. Grandparents Day flyer
2. Doodle for Google contest information flyer
3. Valentines Day Dress Down
4. Hot Chocolate Day
5. PTO Panera Fundraiser
6. PTO Talent Showcase Art Show Signup
7. PTO Talent Showcase Volunteer Signup
8. Partners in Faith (February) newsletter
9. Parner in Faith Lenten Calendar

10. Diocese of Arlington Tuition Assistance Overview

Parish Flyers:

1. Married Couples Morning of Reflection flyer

Community Flyers:


